
  

Mine Super and TWUSUPER achieve merger milestone with Successor 
Fund Transfer Deed signing 
 
28 September 2023  
For immediate release  
  

Mine Super and TWUSUPER, two industry super funds, today announced the signing of the Successor Fund Transfer 
(SFT) Deed, a major milestone in their merger discussions. The SFT Deed follows the signing of a Heads of 
Agreement in April and which, on transfer, will create a combined fund managing nearly $20 billion on behalf of 
150,000 members.  

In a joint statement, Mine Super Chair, Chris�na Langby and TWUSUPER Chair, Nick Sherry reported that strong and 
major progress is being made towards merging the two funds and it is projected that strong financial benefits will 
result for members. 

“Signing the SFT Deed is another meaningful step toward merging two culturally aligned and strong industry super 
funds that share a commitment to improving and protec�ng the re�rement interests of members in the mining and 
transport industries”. 

“Pleasingly, as our two funds have progressed the merger, we are establishing a stronger founda�on for the future. 
We are more convinced than ever of the benefits members will see through the joining of our two funds with shared 
member first values”.  

Mine Super and TWUSUPER confirmed the final stage of the merger would be dedicated to ensuring a seamless 
transi�on for members whilst maintaining the ongoing high levels of service members expect from each fund. 

The combined en�ty will be co-chaired by Mine Super Chair, Chris�na Langby and TWUSUPER Chair Nick Sherry. 
Vasyl Nair, currently CEO of Mine Super, will become the CEO of the combined fund. Frank Sandy, CEO of TWUSUPER 
will be remaining to work alongside Vasyl during the important transi�onal period. The new fund brings together 
leaders from both the funds reflec�ng a shared vision for the future fund and ongoing collabora�on between the 
teams.  

Both funds confirmed no change to the an�cipated comple�on of the merger in early 2024.   

  

 
For Mine Super media enquiries, contact  
Jack Gordon | jgordon@citadelmagnus.com| 0478 060 362  

For TWUSUPER media enquiries, contact  
Nick Lucchinelli | nick@hortonadvisory.com.au | 0422 229 032 or Brian O’Neil | bconeil@prx.com.au | 0411 055 284  

 

Established in 1941, Mine Super has evolved in recent years to become an open-offer industry superannua�on fund 
with a strong commitment to its mining heritage. Managing over $12.5 billion on behalf of its 55,000 members, 
Mine Super is a strong supporter of the workers in the mining and related industries.    



 

 

TWUSUPER was established in 1984 to look a�er members in the transport industry. As the industry superannua�on 
fund for transport, it has over $400 million invested in transport infrastructure around Australia. TWUSUPER 
manages $6.5 billion with almost 100,000 members.  

 


